
Everything you need to know
about  the  newly  proposed
Chick-Fil-A at the Dartmouth
Mall
Dartmouth,  Massachusetts  –  The  Dartmouth  Planning  Board
discussed a proposal on Monday, March 25th, 2024, which would
bring a Chick-fil-A restaurant to North Dartmouth. The Chick-
fil-A would replace the old Sears Auto Center at the Dartmouth
Mall Plaza.
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The proposed Chick-fil-A would feature a drive-thru with three
lanes for ordering, which would then merge into two lanes for
meal pickup. The restaurant would have 62 interior seats and
24 exterior seasonal seats, with a patio planned for the left
side  of  the  building.  The  parking  area  in  front  of  the
restaurant is designed to accommodate approximately 87 parking
spaces.
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Dartmouth Community Media photo.
The development team stated that they will add significant
landscaping  to  improve  the  overall  look  of  the  area  and
enhance stormwater management. The proposal is still under
review, and no final decision has been made.
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